k'
, ]
e

)

No. 141/2007-R/651
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
SOUTH ANDAMAN DISTRICT
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B
Port Blair dated the [ November 2010.

To

The Assistant Commissioner (TW)
A&N Administration
Port Blair

Sub:- Matters pertaining to notified Buffer Zone for Jarawa
Reserve — Regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to invite your reference letter No. 1-752/2009-
TW /727 dated 4/11/2010 on the subject cited above. I am
directed to furnish that as on date no bars, restaurants, resorts
and lodges etc are existing / running in the Buffer Zone area
effecting Jarawa tribes. Report dated 10/11/2010 of Tehsildar
Ferrargunj is enclosed. ;

Moreover the copy of letter even No. dated 08/04/2010 has
already been despatched to the Tehsildar Ferrargunj with the
direction to take necessary action with regards to closure of
restaurants, resorts and lodges etc in the Buffer Zone.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: A/A.

Assistant Commissioner (HQ)
For Deputy Commissioner (SA)
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